The 27thSession of the UPR Working Group
Statement of the Delegation of the Sudan
Review of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland
Mr. President
           The delegation of the Sudan welcomes the distinguished delegation of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland to this third cycle of the UPR Working Group and thanks them for the comprehensive presentation of the National Report.
     My delegation commends the launching of a new Hate Crime Action Plan in 2016 and we encourage the Government to implement it.
   We are concerned about the racial discrimination on the People of African descent in all aspects of the administration of the Justice System; we recommend the government to prevent all violations of human rights committed by State Official.
      My delegation would like to present to the United Kingdom the following recommendations:
1. To consider the ratification of the International Convention for the protection of all Persons from Enforced Disappearance and the International Convention on the Protection of the rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of their Families .

2.  To adopt national action plan on human rights,

3. To combat violence against women and girls in particular the domestic violence.   
